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Please reply to:

January 16, 1974

Thomas Coleman, Esq.
Ahmanson Center East
Seventh Floor Law Suite
3701 Wilshire Boulevard
Los Angeles, California 90010

Dear Tom:

Thank you for your letter of December 315;, and
congratulations on your admission to the Bar!

As I think I told you, the good moral character
resolution was adopted by the Section of Individual
Rights. I will be attending the ABA Mid-Year Meeting
in Houston February 2nd and 3rd to discuss the resolution
with the Council of the Section of Legal Education, at
the request of Albert Jenner. The resolution, as I think
I told you, has already been referred to that Section.

Good luck also with the Reporter. As you know,
Marilyn Haft and I are exploring the possibility of
obtaining some funding for it through the ABA.

Sincerely,

COMMITTEE ON EQUAL
PROTECTION OF THE LAW

E. Carrington Boggan,
Chairman




